## ST COLUMBA'S FAMILIES NEWSLETTER

## HI FAMILIES OF ST COLUMBA'S,

On Sunday we will read the story of the man who came to see Jesus by night – because he didn't want to be seen by others. Nicodemus was a Pharisee and had been impressed by what he saw in, and heard from, Jesus. He wanted to find out more. When they talked about how God might work in people's lives, Jesus told Nicodemus: "The wind blows wherever it pleases. You hear its sound, but you cannot tell where it comes from or where it is going. So it is with everyone born of the Spirit." We hope you can join us this Sunday, to enjoy being together and to find out more.





## Dates for Family diaries: Sunday School activities

We are continuing to offer Sunday School on the first and third Sundays of the month. We are incredibly grateful to our volunteer leaders who run the Sunday morning activities. It is not always easy to "staff" those gatherings, so we are always looking for additional adults to get involved....

-

Sunday School meets as follows: (In the Lower Hall from now on)

Sunday 5th March

Sunday 19th March (Mothering Sunday) – come help hand out the daffodils!

Sunday 2nd April (Palm Sunday & Easter Experience)

Sunday 9th April, Easter Sunday. No Sunday School but craft activities will be provided during morning service, with parental supervision.

Sunday 16th April

Sunday 7th May - King's Coronation Street Party Lunch

Sunday 21st May

Sunday 4th June

Sunday 25th June Families Communion Service & Congregational Picnic

Note: Because of the Families Communion Service on Sunday 25th June we will not hold Sunday School on Sunday 18th June (Father's Day.)

## **Basketball Tickets**

We have been offered heavily discounted tickets by the London Lions basketball team. If you fancy a trip to the Copper Box please use the following link to book tickets (discount is automatically applied) <a href="https://www.ticketmaster.co.uk/london-lions-">https://www.ticketmaster.co.uk/london-lions-</a>

tickets/artist/1775085?did=lions22comm50

We very much look forward to seeing our families at church this Sunday. Have a good end to the week,

Angus & the Sunday School Team

